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Weekly News – Friday 17th January 2020  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

In English, we continued immersing ourselves in ‘Secrets of 
a Sun King’ and have started writing our own newspaper 
articles. The children have loved reporting on the 
mysterious disappearance of Professor Hanawati! 

This week in Maths, we have been focusing on different 
mental methods for multiplication including partitioning 
and factor pairs.  

We have started our exciting new topic of ‘Sound’ in 
Science and have investigated what sound is, using 
drums and rice. Ask your children what they have 
learned! 

Please could you remember to hand in your consent 
forms for our upcoming trip to Tate Britain. All classes are 
still waiting for the remaining forms.  

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

P 

Homework Reminder 

Please complete Mathletics. Please also continue practising times 
tables. The children need to know all tables up to 12 x 12. 

All children should have received their spellings to learn for Spring 
Term. If they do not have a copy, ask the class teacher. 

Reading – polite reminder. Please could parents and carers sign 
Reading Records to confirm that you have checked what your child 
is reading and that you have heard them read at least once. Thanks 

 

Date Reminders 
Week Commencing 20th 
January 

Arts Week 

Tuesday 28th January 

Tate Britain 
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